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This year we learn more on polymers, organic light emitting

diode, and materials for energy conversion.

Indeed this Summer Course provides important advanced 

knowledges on

“Nano in Real World”





Participants at 2016/06/17

153   Total

~ 60   National Chiao Tung University

~ 40   National Tsing Hua University

~ 40   Institutes and Universities in Taiwan

~ 10   Japanese
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